
From: Krystal Christopher <Krystal.Christopher@mississauga.ca>  
Sent: April 22, 2020 3:27 PM 
To: regionalclerk@peelregion.ca; Lockyer, Kathryn <kathryn.lockyer@peelregion.ca> 
Subject: Mississauga City Council Resolution - Long Term Care Facilities  

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT TRUST. 

Good Afternoon: 

Please see attached resolution adopted today at Mississauga’s City Council meeting regarding the health 
of residents at Long Term Care facilities. 

Members of Council may want to address this matter tomorrow at the Regional Council meeting. 

Thank you, 

Krystal Christopher 
Legislative Coordinator 
Corporate Services Department | Legislative Services Division 
300 City Centre Drive, 2nd Floor | T 905-615-3200 ext.5411 
krystal.christopher@mississauga.ca  

City of Mississauga 

This e-mail is solely for the use of the intended recipient and may contain information which is confidential or 
privileged. Unauthorized use of its contents is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the 
sender immediately via return e-mail and then delete the original e-mail. 
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